
	
	
	
	

Pennies	for	Patients	
February	7th	to	February	28th	

	
	
	
“Pennies	for	Patients”	is	a	program	where	students	learn	the	
importance	of	helping	others	and	how	they	can	have	an	impact	
on	saving	lives.		Our	students	will	collect	spare	change	to	help	
people	with	blood	cancer.		Classes	have	the	opportunity	to	win	
bronze,	silver	or	gold	pennants	indicating	how	much	money	
they	raised.		The	class	with	the	most	money	collected	wins	an	
Olive	Garden	lunch!!	
	
Plan	now	to	clean	out	under	the	sofa	cushions,	your	car	
console,	the	bottom	of	your	purse,	and	any	other	place	you	toss	
change.		Start	searching	now	so	you’re	ready	when	your	child’s	
collection	box	comes	home.			
	

	
	

Thank	you	for	your	support	to	a	good	cause.	
	
	
	
	


